
 

  

 

 

  Clint Ray  (810) 223-6819
YE Coordinator - Karl Vogelheim (812) 987-3600

64th Cactus Fly-in

 Well, your EAA Chapter Secretary has been playing 
around in the Southwest (Casa Grande, Arizona) for the 
last few months and recently I attended the 64th Annual 
Cactus Fly - In in Casa Grande.  The Cactus Fly-In also 
features antique cars like we do in our Brighton Fly-In, 
Cruise - In.
  I did take a photo of a unique aircraft but it had no 
identification so after a quick FAA Number look up I 
discovered the aircraft is a Wickham Model B, serial 
number 1.

Don't forget to mail in your Chapter 384 dues..   
Forward your payment to Brighton Sportsplane 

Association C/O Rodney Beckwith III at 1980 Pinckney 
Road, Howell, MI  48843

AROUND THE 
AIRPORT 45G

UPCOMING EVENTS

EAA  CHAPTER  DUES  FOR  2022

CONTACT!
EAA Chapter 384, Brighton, MI

BRIGHTON SPORTPLANE ASSOCIATION
March 7, 2022

QThe next meeting of your EAA Chapter is this
     Wednesday, March 9, 2022 at 7:00pm.
     The meeting will be at the BAA House/terminal 
     building.
QThe April meeting is scheduled for 
      Wednesday, April 12, 2022 at 7:00pm.

  Greg Pawczuk  (248) 935-3185

- Saturday morning breakfast
Breakfast is served at the BAA House, on Hyne Road, 
every Saturday morning at 9:00am. 
- Pilot Proficiency Night
Monday evenings

President – David Yegge   (810) 241-6328
Vice President – Jon Harris   (313) 909-3225
Treasurer – Rod Beckwith III  (517) 304-9241
Secretary – David Hubbard  (734) 395-2395
Trustee(s) at Large -

YOUR EAA CHAPTER OFFICERS



  

 

 

 

 
Sheet Metal Workshop At the March Meeting

Rodney Beckwith III and David Yegge will be reviewing some sheet metal techniques
 at the meeting this month.  All are welcome to stop in and work with some metal.  

       Dimpling, riveting and pulled rivets will be reviewed so plan to show up and 
have some fun.


